ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS
Munising Township is seeking Bids for the McQuisten Park Boardwalk Repair Project which includes a 102’ Boardwalk Reconstruction and three Timber Boardwalk and/or Fishing Platform Repairs.  Sealed bids will be received at Munising Township Hall at E9630 Prospect Street, Wetmore, Michigan until Thursday, May 13, 2021 at 2:00 pm.  Electronic copies of the Bid Package may be obtained from Munising Township Supervisor by emailing muntwpsuper@jamadots.com. Project related questions can be directed to Hattie Sharland with U.P. Engineers & Architects at hsharland@upea.com.
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